What is the complaint process involving restitution payments to workers?

This is a very small part of what may have been a very lengthy, time intensive process.  If the contractor has been found in violation of his contract regarding the prevailing wage requirements, he will be advised of the amount determined to be owed to each worker.  The contractor will be provided with a release for the amount of restitution due to each worker.  Once the contractor pays the workers the restitution due and provides the University with the notarized releases signed by the workers, payment will be released to the extent that workers are paid restitution.

This is the contractor’s responsibility.  The University does not attempt to find or pay the contractor’s workers.  The University will release withheld funds to the contractor to the extent that the contractor provides the notarized affidavits that his workers have been paid.


